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From: John Taylor 
Sent: Thursday, 9 March 2023 7:41 PM
To: Aviation White Paper
Subject: Aviation White Paper Terms of Reference

I support all of the recommendations made by the Brisbane Flight Path Community Alliance with respect to the 
Terms of Reference.   
 
It is about time governments and departments concern themselves with the impact on the health of the community 
rather than increasing flight numbers. 
 
John Taylor  


